
 

January 2022 

 

President’s Picnic 

Sunday 16th January 
 

Happy New Year everyone. I trust you have all had an enjoyable 

festive season and find yourselves all refreshed to face the 

New Year ahead. We now turn our attention to our first event 

for 2022 – THE PRESIDENT’S PICNIC 

 10.45am - Meeting at the Selwyn District Council car park in 

Rolleston 

 11am – Leaving for the President’s picnic – we will travel around 

65kms to our destination. 
 

Directions and destination will be supplied when we meet at the 

Selwyn District Council car park in Rolleston. 
 

Please bring your own chair, drinks and full picnic basket and 

come along for fun in the sun and a good new year catch up.  

Look forward to seeing you all there. 

Keep ya motor running and have a pirfic day.   

Bill Stanley 

President 

 


